

24th October 2016

Ms. Deirdre Ní Raghallaigh, Senior Executive Officer, Chief Executive's Department

Dear Deirdre,

I would be obliged if you would bring the following receptions for the month of October 2016 to the attention of the Protocol Committee.

Date	Function	Nos
08.10.16	Reception for Jacinta Stewart CDETB	50
20.10.16	SIPTU NEC event	36
21.10.16	Cross Community Theatre Group	31
24.10.16	Discussion on Directly Elected Mayor	20
24.10.16	Cabra Senior Citizens Group	25
30.10.16	Dublin Marthon Breakfast for VIP's	80

Yours sincerely,

Brendan Carr

Lord Mayor of Dublin